
 

July 2021 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
We have all been affected by the Covid pandemic and planned activities 
by The Friends of Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School have been no 
exception.  But we are optimistic of better times on the horizon.  
 
100 Club Membership 
 
Despite the above, we have managed to keep the Hundred Club monthly prize draw 
going.  This costs just £12 for a year’s membership with monthly cash prize draws of £25.  
We want to grow this with new members from September.  Membership forms can be 
collected from school Reception or down loaded from here The Friends of Ysgol Harri 
Tudur 
 
Wellbeing garden 
  
We have successfully applied for funding from Pembroke Dock Town Council, which 
the Friends have added to and used to purchase some rather lovely ‘Made in Wales’ 
garden benches for the school’s wellbeing garden.  This project is really coming on and is 
already having a positive impact on the wellbeing of our pupils/students and staff. 
 
Fund raising 
 
The Friends held a fund raising event in June and sponsorship is still coming in, we have 
already raised over £1000.  One of our year 7 pupils, Ben Stanton, raised an amazing 
£355! Thank you, Ben. 
 
School Shop 
 
The Friends have also been working on a School Uniform Shop.  The School 
Shop will be open every Wednesday between 1530 to 1730 hrs.  The Shop 
will be run by The Friends supported by some of our lovely staff.  New and 
second-hand items will be for sale; some of the new stock will be the same 
uniform items as offered by Tees-R-Us and will be sold for the same 
price.  We hope to build up stock levels over time.  In the short term, please 
ensure you have your child’s size since we cannot allow items to be tried 
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on.  However, if you find an item does not fit, please return within 7 days 
for a refund. 
Please note the exact start date for the shop to open has yet to be confirmed. 
 
Other planned events 
 
Plans are afoot to run a Car Boot Sale using the school car park, this 
would be a good way for you to de clutter your house and support the 
Friends in one hit!  We will be planning to run a Christmas Raffle with 
some interesting prizes! 
 
The Friends Facebook (FB) page  
 
The Friends have set up a FB page, which is a good way of keeping up to date with 
events we are involved with. Noting the school policy on social media this page only 
refers to events which The Friends are involved with; just search “Friends of YHT 
School” on FB. 
 
Join us 
 
Finally, The Friends are looking for new members to get involved. We are a welcoming 
bunch of misfits.  Please join us. We meet at the school and online on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 1800 hrs.  If you wish to get involved please email 
friendsof@yht.wales, message through the FB page or call and leave a message at 
Reception (01646 682461) and we’ll come back to you. 
 
WE NEED YOU; YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU! 
 
We hope this finds you and your family well and that you are able to enjoy the summer 
break. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Alun Lloyd 
 
Chair of The Friends 
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